
No. 49 of 2016 

 

31 October 2016 

 

Dear Port Users, 

 

Charity Event at Yard next to W12B facing the Mission to Seafarers on 3 November 2016 

 

1. A charity event will be held at the operations yard beside the Mission to Seafarers at W12B 

on 3 November (Thursday) from 8.30am to 2pm. The event involves Mission to Seafarers 

and a charity for people with disabilities. 

2. Restricted access areas will be demarcated by barriers and JP/Cisco personnel will be 

stationed to control traffic flow in this area. Traffic access in the area will not be permitted 

from 2 November onwards till end of event.  

3. On the event day of 3 November, port users may face traffic delays in the area of W12B 

and increased main gate traffic due to the arrival of event participants. We seek your 

understanding for any inconvenience caused. 

4. Operations in all other areas in the port will not be affected.  

5. Please contact the following telephone numbers or email addresses should you need 

further clarifications:  

 

JP Customer Service  

(Office hours) 
6413 9600 jpcss@jp.com.sg 

Duty Officer (24 hours) 6660 9572 gcdo@jp.com.sg 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lee Jek Suen 

Assistant Vice President  

Strategic Planning Office 

For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 

 

 

 


